
As an organic consumer I am in support of protecting organic producers, which are threatened 

by genetically engineered plant contamination.  

The Legislature needs to prevent contamination of organic agriculture by genetically engineered 

plants.   

You need to act to: 

Protect Oregon's high-value crops like specialty seed, wheat and alfalfa from GE contamination. 

Protect communities from invasive GE weeds.  

Hold patent holders responsible for damages to farmers caused by their GE plants and seeds.   

 

These comments are for the public record.  

 

Jackie Johnson 

Eugene. Oregon 97404 

 


